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Comments: | don't believe E-bikes should be allowed on any dirt trails. E-bikes can be quite dangerous for users
that don't have the experience of riding at 20 miles per hour. Especially on changing terrain that are inherit on dirt
trails. This also could cause safety issues for hikers and runners on these trails.



